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Short Newsletter

Dear friends

This is a short newsletter as we want to pass on information about registering for the Annual 
Workshop in Finland in the summer and there is some information from Hungary about an activity.

There have been difficulties with the process for registering for Finland as it has been hard to find 
information that is in English and not Finnish!

There is now a link that will take you directly to a page in English where it is possible to register. 

That link through the EBN Website is https://www.bibliodrama-ebn.eu/2023-turkufinland.html

One thing to say is that there is a box that asks for a national insurance number.  Put your date of 
birth in this.

It will be a good idea to come back to the EBN website for any updates you will also find there a 
link to a page that gives information about travel.

----------------------------------------------------------

This information has come from the Centre for Education and Dialog Theotokos in Poland about 
some plans during 2023

In 2023 we are planning to organize in The Centre for Education and Dialog Theotokos (Erasmus 
no. E10259074) various  bibliodramatical activities. If you are interested in cooperation under the 
Erasmus + programme or without it you are welcome to:

1. Job shadowing
Bibliodrama Summer School – six days of bibliodrama workshops for people who do not have or 
have small previous bibliodrama experience and are also interested in theoretical aspects of 
bibliodrama. 
Ignatian retreats with bibliodrama. 8-days spiritual exercises given with use of bibliodrama.
Both activities will be in Polish.

https://www.bibliodrama-ebn.eu/2023-turkufinland.html


2. Participation in
School for bibliodrama animators. 2-years training course for bibliodrama facilitators, provided in 
Polish language.
3-days (weekend) bibliodrama workshops leaded by invited bibliodrama facilitators from abroad, in
English or other European languages.

3. The possibility to organize a bibliodrama event in The Centre for Education and Dialog 
Theotokos. 
We can offer accommodation and board for 20 people, as well as the room for bibliodrama 
workshops. We can also offer the Centre as a partner for Erasmus requirements but the 
organization of event(s) and gathering the group is on your side.

If you are interested in such kind of cooperation please contact us by e-mail: 
sabibliodrama@gmail.com. Details and conditions will be discussed with those who are 
interested.  

If you have any questions do not hesitate to ask.  

We look forward to joint bibliodramatic activities,

Dorota, Ita, Dariusz


